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Introduction: 

The Parent-Teacher Meeting at the Department of Political Science Srikrishna 

College, Bagula took place on 04-01-2024. The event served as an invaluable 

platform for fostering communication and collaboration between parents and 

educators. Four Faculty members (Sri. Kamalesh Poddar, Sri. Binoy Biswas, Sri. 

Tapash Biswas, and Sri Arijit Chowdhury) were present in this meeting. 

 

Agenda: 
1. To discuss the academic progress of Students and address any concerns or 

queries of parents. 
2. Review of the result of the previous Examination. 
3. Discussion regarding the poor attendance of students. 
4. Suggestion of parents. 
5. Miscellaneous. 

 

Outcomes and Feedback: 

The Parent-Teacher Meeting resulted in fruitful discussions, fostering a sense of 

partnership between parents and teachers. Key outcomes included: 

- Identification of student strengths and weaknesses. 

- Clarification of college policies and procedures. 



- Collaborative strategies for addressing academic challenges. 

- Enhanced understanding of the college's educational approach. 

Feedback from both parents and teachers highlighted the importance of such 

meetings in building a supportive educational community. Parents appreciated the 

transparency and the opportunity to actively participate in their child's college 

journey. 

Next Step: 

1. As a follow-up, the department plans to share detailed reports on individual 

student performance, incorporating feedback received during the meeting. 

Additionally, suggestions from parents will be considered in ongoing efforts 

to improve the overall educational experience. 

2. It has been decided to form a Whatsapp group to maintain regular contact 

between parents and Faculty members to discuss the various issues 

regarding the learning of the students of different semesters.  

3. It has been decided that Parent-Teachers Meeting (PPT) will be called by the 

Department at least once every three months. 

Arijit Chowdhury, HOD, Department of Political Science declared the meeting over 

after congratulating everyone. 
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Attendance Record: 

 

The above report is the report concerning the Parent-Teacher Meeting of the 

Department of Political Science for the academic year,2023-2024. 

 

                                     HOD, Department of Political Science, Srikrishna College 

 

 


